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Press Conference by Mr. António Guterres,  
The UN High Commissioner for Refugees 

 

The UN High Commissioner for Refugees Mr. António Guterres is in Pakistan 
on a three-day official Ramadan solidarity visit to Pakistan from 22 to 24 June, 
2015.  
 
Today the High Commissioner is visiting Peshawar along with the Lt. General 
Abdul Qadir Baloch, Federal Minster for States & Frontier Regions 
(SAFRON), where they will meet Afghan refugees voluntarily returning to 
Afghanistan at the UNHCR Voluntary Repatriation Centre and visit a refugee 
village. 
 
The High Commissioner will address a press conference on Wednesday, 24 
June 2015 at the conclusion of his official Ramadan Solidarity visit 
 

 

Accredited media are invited to attend. 
 

Wednesday 24 June 2015, 16:00-16:45hrs 
Kehkashan II, Serena Hotel, Islamabad 

 
For security check you are kindly requested to you bring your media 
accreditation and ID cards to gain entry. 
 
The venue will be open for set up from 15:45 hrs. 
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For further information, please contact 
 

Mr.Qaiser Khan Afridi, 0300 5018696 
Mr. Asif Shahzad, 0300 5002620 

Ms. Duniya Aslam Khan, 03005017939 
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